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MEMO

TO:  Bullitt County Board of Education

CC:  Angela Burnett

From: Kali Ervin

Date: June 3, 2024

Re:  June 17th Board of Education Meeting Staff Recognition: KY SRO of the Year

Recently, the Kentucky Association of School Resource Officers (KYASRO) announced their 2024 Award
Winners. KYASRO seeks to recognize SROs and School Administrators and Staff who go above and beyond
each day, demonstrating great commitment to the safety of their schools and communities. Our very own
Officer Larry Priddy has been named the 2024 Statewide KY SRO of the Year! He will be honored at this year's

Safe Schools Conference in Georgetown Ky in June.

Congratulations, Officer Priddy!
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